
Rachel Herbener
Belfast
LD 998
Please oppose LD 998
This bill, and bills LD 829 and LD 1049 are attempts to destroy the gun permitting 
system now in place.  It removes the requirement for gun owners to have valid 
permits.  The gun permit laws have been legally passed to help protect Mainers from 
gun violence and demand accountability from gun owners.  Citizens are require to 
have a license to drive, a license to run businesses, to be legally married.  Why should
gun owners be given special privileges?


